
Wednesday 16th August

Dear parents and caregivers,

We are delighted to announce that your child has been selected as a finalist for the Year 4-6

School Speech Competition. The finals will be held onWednesday, 23rd August at 10:30am
in Rahiri House.

We would love for you to join us for this event. Please sign in at the office by 10:25 am. You

will be met by some students who will show you to the venue. We anticipate it finishing by

11:30 am.

Please help your child to practise their speech in preparation for this stage of the

competition. They have done very well to reach the finals.

We are looking forward to hearing some great speeches on Wednesday.

Yours sincerely,

Jessica Kidd

Team Leader Year 4-6


